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February 28, 2023

We are pleased to announce that a tentative agreement has been reached between AADUSD and
AATA for the 2022-23 school year. This agreement includes a 9% ongoing salary increase, a 3%
one time off-schedule bonus, and an additional $1000 annual contribution for health and welfare.
In addition, the agreement includes improved language around elementary preparation time and
secondary combination classes. This will ensure that our teachers have the resources and support
they need to provide our students with the highest quality education. We are proud of this
agreement and the way it will benefit our teachers, our students, and our community. We look
forward to continued collaboration to ensure the success of our school district.

AATA leadership and bargaining will be sharing the full text of the agreement and updated
salary schedule to all members. The membership will then have an opportunity to vote on
ratification.

On behalf of both bargaining partners, we sincerely appreciate the positive and professional
relationship between our teams. We look forward to continuing to work together to meet our
collective goal of ensuring the success of all our students.
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